From: eric harmon [mailto:harmoneric@gmail.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, June 10, 2008 7:14 AM
To: jnatale@clingerelectric.com
Subject: Thank you...
Mr. Natale,
I just wanted to write to say thank you to you and to everyone else that is involved in your organization.  Your care package was great and I can assure you that everything in it was useful, and if not already, will be put to good use.  Its people like you guys that help us to find meaning behind what we are doing out here.  There are so many that do not support us or what we do but when we come across some that do, it’s completely gratifying.   I speak for everyone at 1st EOD Co.  when I say that your support is valued and thank you for that.  I am attaching a few pictures of myself and my team.

-Sgt. Harmon, Eric R.
